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Attached you will find the second Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) 
concerning the new SUD residential treatment benefit for Maryland 
Medicaid consumers. This new benefit will be going into effect as of 7-1-17.  
 
In addition to the FAQ #2 document attached, the Department is holding a 
Provider interest meeting. This informational session is just for providers 
who are already licensed to provide care to adults in the residential facility 
at ASAM levels 3.3, 3.5, 3.7 or 3.7D and is not intended for providers who 
are considering entering this business. The informational session is: 
 
Date: June 5th, 2017  
 
Time: 9:00am – 10:30am  
 
Location: Behavioral Health Administration, Dix Building, Lower Level 
Conference Room, 55 Wade Ave, Catonsville, MD 21228 
 
Please note that there is limited space availability in Dix Lower Level Conference Room. Interested 
providers should limit attendance to one or two individuals per organization and RSVP to: 
Greta.Carter@maryland.gov . 

 
Any questions/comments, please email:  
dhmh.mabehavioralhealth@maryland.gov  
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